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November 7, 19%6

S. R Morss
Route 3
Bradford, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you for your report of reception of
WATE RADIO, formerly WROL.

Our logs have been checked and indicate
that your report is correct. This letter will
serve as verification.

Best of luck with your D{ing.

Sincerely,
WATE, Inc.
”“— 4>or~/

Wayn Hudson
Program Director

WH:PL

612 Gay Street S.W., Knoxville, Tennessee

Covering the POWER MARKET OF THE SOUTH



